
29.10.2024

I SEMESTER 2024 BATCH NOTICE

First Semester MBA students are expected to collect theIr respective Identity Card and

Study materials on Sunday 3rd 2024 . College is closed on the following days - 31 October,

1 and 2 November 2024 due to Diwali.

Entry to campus, class, admin, Office will be done only with reference of identity card.
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